Recei ved: 02/26/ 2009

ELDA GIL
Associate Rate Analyst

UNITED WATER

200 Old Hook Read, Harrington Park, NJ 07640
Tel: 201,750.5738« Fax: 201.750.5728
Elda.Gil@unitedwater.com

Via Electronic Tariff System

February 26, 2009

The Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Piaza

Albany, New York 12223-1350

SUBJECT:  United Water New Rochelle Inc.
Delaware Interconnection Project Surcharge — Case No. 04-W-1221

Dear Secretary Brilling:

Pursuant to the Multi-Year Settlement Agreement Concerning the Rates of United Water New
Rochelle Inc. in Case 04-W-1221, enclosed for filing please find Statement 5 of the Delaware
Interconnection Project Surcharge effective March 1, 2009. This tariff filing increases the
surcharge from 13.96% to 15.52% per the attached fetter dated February 26, 2009.

Very truly yours,
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Associate Rate Analyst — Regulatory Business

Attachment

cc: D. Distante (w/enc.)
K. Doherty (w/enc.)
M. Gennari (w/o enc.)
M. Pointing (w/o enc.)
W. Hill (w/o enc.)
D. Arthur (w/enc.)
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